
HEADTEACHER UPDATE 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a great half term and the children are well rested to start this 

half term well- its now your turn for a break! 

It was great to see so many of you at Parents evening this week – I hope you can see from the work in 

the children’s books, the displays in the classrooms and in the corridors the children are enjoying 

some great new topics and are working really hard this year, we are proud of their achievements so 

far, this academic year. 

We are slowly revamping the website and adding more to it. Head over to the Class pages (our work 

sections)  to see more of what the children have been up to. 

Have a great weekend!  

Ian Garner, Headteacher 

  Diary Dates 
 

 
 

Individual/sibling photos Tuesday 7th 
November 
 
Y6 trip to Museum Wednesday 15th 
November 

 
Book Fair  
Wednesday 15th to Monday 20th 
November 
 
School Disco Thursday 23rd November 
 
Year 3 trip to SHP Panto Friday 24th 
November 
 
Christmas Fair 2pm – 4.30pm Friday 1st 
December 
 
EYFS 9.15am/KS1 Nativity 2.15pm  
13th December 
 
KS1 9.15am/EYFS Nativity 2.15pm  
14th December 

 
End of term Friday 15th December 3.15pm 

Year 6 
We have started the year with bang! Last half term year 6’s dived deep in to their Titanic topic and 

ended the term on a high with their residential. During their topic lessons the children investigated 

data and artefacts to learn about the experiences of the passengers.  In art, we looked at the 

Titanic’s décor and tried to replicate designs using lino printing, inspired by William Morris. Please 

have a look at our year 6 board, the next you are in!  

 

This term, we will kick off our World War 2 topic with a trip to the Museum of English Rural Life on 

Wednesday 15th November. We will be drawing inspiration of their visit to write suspenseful 

narratives, heart-felt letters and moving poems. 

Academy update 

Many thanks to those who have 

already asked questions 

regarding our proposal to 

become an Academy. They are 

all really appropriate questions 

to be asking. At this stage the 

questions raised will be used to 

complete our shortlisting 

process and all the questions 

will be answered in full as part 

of our due diligence process 

before a final decision is made. 

You can contribute your 

thoughts and questions here  

https://forms.gle/FZH2AnVq4c

fiP6Aj6  

 

              
Weekly Attendance 

 Whole school 

attendance: 

96% 

Top class for 

attendance: 

 

Mole 

Fantastic attendance from  

Mole last week with 100% 

attendance – well done!  Our whole 

school attendance is slightly up on 

the previous week’s figure. 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Fair – NEW Date! 
We are excited to announce, Friday 1st December is the date for our 

Christmas Fair. 2pm to 4.30pm. More details to follow soon… 

 

Don’t forget to purchase your disco tickets for our 

disco on Thursday 23rd November! 

 
 

 

Medical Appointments 
 
For repeated appointments, you will need 
to provide medical evidence. If this is not 
provided, it will be marked as 
unauthorised. 
Thank you. 

 

School Photographs 
 

Don’t forget school photographs 

are being taken next Tuesday. 

Website Calendar 
To ensure you keep up to date 

with all upcoming events. You 

can subscribe to our school 

calendar. All dates will then 

appear on your mobile phone. 

To do this click the below link 

and then the subscribe button.  

 
https://www.woodenhill.bracknell-
forest.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1  

 

https://www.woodenhill.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/page/?title=Class+Pages&pid=26
https://forms.gle/FZH2AnVq4cfiP6Aj6
https://forms.gle/FZH2AnVq4cfiP6Aj6
https://www.woodenhill.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1
https://www.woodenhill.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1

